
September 9, 1966 

Mr . Claude A . P etty 
Vice President & General Manage r 
Atlanta Merchandise Mart 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mr . Petty: 

On behalf of the City of Atlanta I would like to 
express grateful appreciation for your having 
arranged the meeting room in which the hearings 
wex-e held by Dl'. Edwin Harl'ison. He told me 
0£ your genero ity, particularly of the added 
assistance you ,:endered him. 

We a.re most gra.teJ'ul for your cont-ribution to 
the city. 

lAJr/br 

Sincerely yolll!'s, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 




